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JANUARY 10, SPECIAL
WORKSESSION 7PM VIRTUAL

JANUARY 11- REC COUNCIL 7PM-
G.LOVE ROOM

JANUARY 12- TOWN MEETING
7PM VIRTUAL 

JANUARY 13- GREEN TEAM 7PM
VIRTUAL




SNOW, SNOW
and more SNOW!

Winter weather has hit the Mid-
Atlantic.  Be sure to check out the

Town Website and Social Media to
stay on top of the changes that may
occur due to storms.  Notably, trash

and recycling schedules may be
impacted.  You can sign up to receive

alerts about Town News and
Announcements here.  

Did you know that you can shovel
snow in such a way that it minimizes
the snow that blocks your drive way

from snow plows. Check out the
video here!

https://www.berwynheightsmd.gov/subscribe
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xenAaobiiTc





Safety First: Virtual Learning for Students Through Jan. 14 
Amid a rise in COVID-19 cases in schools and new quarantine guidance from the Prince George’s
County Health Department, CEO Dr. Monica Goldson announced a temporary shift to virtual
learning for all students. In-person learning will resume Tuesday, Jan.18, following the Dr. Martin
Luther King Jr. holiday. 
For this week, breakfast and lunch will be available for pick up at 20 school sites from 11 a.m. to
1:00 p.m. on January 5; for 2 days of breakfast and lunch on Thursday, January 6 from 10 a.m. to
noon. The list of schools is available online and it appears that Riverdale Elementary may be the
closest location to Berwyn Heights. 
 
Share Feedback: 2022-23 School Calendar 
Prince George’s County Public Schools is developing the calendar for the 2022-2023 school year.
Your feedback will help us develop a calendar that best meets the needs of our school community.
PGCPS is encouraging participation from parents, students, employees and county residents.  
Please review the three draft options (with start dates before and after Labor Day) and share your
input using the feedback form by Friday, January 14. 
 
Take the Prince George's County Public Schools' Culture & Climate Survey! 
After some technical difficulties, the 2021 Culture & Climate Survey is back online!  Prince George's
County Public Schools (PGCPS) would like you to share your thoughts on the district's culture and
climate. PGCPS will use the feedback received to ensure that district offerings meet the needs of
students, parents, and staff, consistent with the district’s goals. 
Your input matters. If you previously responded to this survey, we would appreciate it if you would
complete it again, and apologize for the inconvenience. This survey should take no more than 10-
15 minutes to complete. 
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Keep in Mind:
It will take Public

Works Crews some
time to clear

snowfall from the
roads.  

PGCPS UPDATES

https://www.pgcps.org/offices/food-and-nutrition/meal-distribution-for-virtual-learning-students/meal-distribution-january-5-2022
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PPlcZ4giYBvWg3e2YM7zUhNxrOL3_Ufl/view
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSesif_oNzpZjfS6XJ5iR2mEwO1KUvgsNH_q-t7jxZDfpsx3IA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSesif_oNzpZjfS6XJ5iR2mEwO1KUvgsNH_q-t7jxZDfpsx3IA/viewform
https://hanover-research.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_5pfJoYuXs1B3HrD

